7600.5.
No. NHIIl/Coord/86/84 Dated the 21st March, 1985

CIRCULAR

A reference is invited to Ministry's letter of even number dated 18.3.85 addressed to all State Chief
Engineers, copy endorsed to all Technical Officers, on the subject of Economic Analysis of major highway
projects.

It has been decided that a beginning in this direction should be made in the Ministry itself To start
with, one road project from each Project Zone may be identified and taken up for economic evaluation.
The project should form part of the 1985-86 programme. The Porject Chief Engineers are accordingly
requested to identify one project in their respective Zones and get in touch with Sri S. Venkatesan, S.E
(Roads) for further instructions on the methodology to be adopted.

To all Technical Officers dealing with Roads in the H.O. Copy to PS to DG (RD) and SPA «w ADG (R)
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